#### NEWSLETTER



## 14th September 2018 Talbot First School



#### LOTTERY FUNDED

Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk

Twitter: @TalbotFirst.

If you have a safeguarding concern about <u>any</u> child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: <u>first@staffordshire.gov.uk</u>

#### Welcome Back

Mrs Wright and all the staff would like to welcome you all back after the summer holiday. The children have all settled well and we are looking forward to the new Academic year.

Thank you to all of you who came to the open afternoon this week. It was encouraging to receive your feedback and would encourage you to continue to approach us with any comments or queries you may have going forward.

We are currently investigating the interest in a before and after school club and have recently sent out a form to all parents. Please let us know as soon as possible if you would be interested in using this facility to help with our planning.

# Tempest Individual/Family group photographs Tuesday 18th September

We will be having individual and family photographs taken in school next Tuesday. If you would like any group photographs with children not currently in school, can you please call at the school hall from 8.45am to have these taken.

We will arrange for all family group photographs for children attending school on the day.

#### School Meals

If you pay for your child's school lunch the cost remains at £2.26. If you want to pay for the half term to 26th October the cost will be £88.14.

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 and 2 your child remains eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals.

School milk will be ordered for children under 5 and those who already have it. If you would like milk ordering, please let Mrs Everill know. The cost of milk is £7.80 for the half term to 26th October. Cheques should be made payable to Staffordshire County Council.

You should have received a new menu for school lunches from 5th November. The roast dinner option will however be on Thursday, not Wednesday as shown on the menu.

#### Harvest Festival Service 9.30am Friday 28th September in church

You should have received a water bottle this week with details of this years Harvest Appeal. Please bring the filled bottles into school so that they can be donated to the Christian Aid appeal to support the victims of the Haiti hurricanes.

If you would additionally like to bring any dried food such as packests, tins, tea coffee, they will be donated to the Uttoxeter Food Bank

### After School Clubs—Reception to Year 4

You may have noticed that this half term's after school clubs are free as we are using the school PE grant to encourage the take up of these clubs.

As places are limited and they do become over subscribed then names will be drawn out of a hat to ensure fairness.

#### Tuesday

Archery after school club starts 18th September for 6 weeks

#### Thursday

Football after school club started 13th September for 7 weeks

There are currently places available for both after school clubs